CASTLE SWIM (Thanksgiving Day)

"Toots" Minvielle is already developing plans to make this event an Annual success. Tentative plans call for the Castle Swim to have Open events, special events for Club members only and all to cover entries for boys, girls, young men and oldsters.

Steps will be taken to have the swim recognized by the Hawaii A.A.U. and all swimming clubs, schools, colleges, and service swimmers will be invited to participate. The swim has a long tradition and this effort to revive it should meet the hearty support of all those interested in keeping Hawaii predominant in aquatic sports. Watch the Forecast and Bulletin Board at the Club for further information.